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Craig, Sondra

From: Britney Zeimentz <britney.zeimentz@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 6:46 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Support 25-0682 / Oppose 25-0723

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Dear City Council Members, 

I’m writing to express my strong support for Resolution 25-0682 and my opposition to Resolution 
25-0723. 

Please vote YES on 25-0682. This resolution supports housing for people experiencing 
homelessness who may have rental or criminal history barriers. It’s a smart use of donated funds 
(not city budget dollars) and a step forward for our community. 

Please vote NO on 25-0723. Spending $115,000 on park and ramp security will not help address 
homelessness and could undermine long-term solutions like the Pathways Home plan. 

Thank you for your time and service. 

Sincerely, 

Britney Zeimentz 
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